
 

 

 

 

BRYAN COUNTY WELCOMES NEW FINANCE DIRECTOR  
JOHN RAUBACK TO ADMINISTRATIVE TEAM 

RICHMOND HILL, GA – March 6, 2018 – The Bryan County government administration team recently 
welcomed a new finance director, John Fitzgerald Rauback, who joined the county’s staff on March 1. 
Prior to accepting this position, Rauback was the assistant executive director of the Savannah Airport 
Commission from February 2014 to January 2018. Before becoming the assistant executive director, he 
served as the entity’s director of administration and finance from July 2008 to February 2014. 

From 2004 to 2008, Rauback was the CFO for Savannah Air Center, a completion center for 
Gulfstream & Bombardier Jets, which he helped sell to Jet Aviation/Gulfstream Aerospace in 2008. 
Before he spent 13 years in the aviation industry, Rauback worked for over 13 years in the consulting, 
engineering and construction fields for several companies with clients such as BP/Amoco, Texaco, the 
Florida Department of Transportation and the Environmental Protection Agency.  

Rauback earned his Master’s of Business Administration and a bachelor’s degree in Business 
Administration with a concentration in accounting from the University of Central Florida. His Associate 
of Arts degree is from the University of Florida. Rauback is also an Accredited Airport Executive with 
the American Association of Airport Executives and a Senior Certified Professional with The Society of 
Human Resources Management. 

Rauback and his wife Cindy have been married for more than 25 years and his hobbies are fishing, 
golf, snorkeling and traveling. 

“We are fortunate to have someone so experienced and qualified join the county's staff," Bryan County 
Administrator Ben Taylor said. “This position is extremely important to county operations, and Chairman 
Infinger and the commission have full confidence in Mr. Rauback. His experience and training have 
equipped him to lead the finance department into the future, and we congratulate him on this well-
deserved appointment." 

For more information about Bryan County, please visit www.bryancountyga.org.  
 

– ENDS – 
For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-8651 or 
Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR (5377).  
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